
WINTER WISHES

"These activities are not sponsored or endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its
schools. The district assumes no responsibility for the conduct during or the safety of the

activities. Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action, claim, or
petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials

including attorney's fees and judgment or awards."

EAST RIDGE PTA’S

Help fulfill wishes this holiday season!

Babies of Homelessness Drive:
Diapers (all sizes, open packages welcome), Unused wipes,

Unopened, non-expired formula.

Donations due by: December 13, 2024

Questions? Email- vpevents@erpta.org


